
Video and/or audio monitoring systems recommendation from IPA: 

 

“A video and/or audio monitoring system may be in use on school busses and a video monitoring 

system may be in use in public areas of the school building.  These systems have been put in 

place to protect students, staff, visitors and school property.  If a discipline problem is captured 

on audiotape or videotape, these recordings may be used as the basis for imposing student 

discipline.  If criminal actions are recorded, a copy of the tape may be provided to law 

enforcement personnel.” 

 


